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The HCMC has issued today, May 18, 2020 a press release according to which the

short selling ban imposed until May 18, 2020, 24.00.00 (CET), will not be further

extended, because the reasons for which the specific measure was initially imposed

no longer apply.

According to the same press release, the HCMC is in constant contact with the

competent authorities of other EU Member States and the European Securities and

Markets Authority (ESMA), is closely monitoring the developments in the financial

markets and is ready to take appropriate decisions and measures to ensure the

smooth operation of the Greek market and investor protection.
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